
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 Town of Danville Seeking Applicants for Library Board Appointment 

Danville, -IN April 21, 2025– The Town of Danville is now accepting applications from residents 

interested in serving as the town’s representative on the Center Township/Danville Public Library Board. 

The successful candidate will fulfill a vacated term that expires on September 7, 2026. 

Applications must be submitted no later than 8:00 am 5/12/2025. Those interested in applying can find 

the application and more details at DanvilleIN.gov/Serve. 

For questions or more information, please contact the Town Manager’s Office at 317-745-4180 ext. 1002  

 

 

 


